
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
June 11, 2008 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
& OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, Fourth Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attn:    Julie P. Orchard,  
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE:  Docket No. 07-2035-01, Order No. 90-2035-01 
            PacifiCorp’s 2007 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) Update 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
Enclosed are an original and five (5) copies and compact disk of PacifiCorp’s 2007 Integrated 
Resource Plan (IRP) Update. This 2007 IRP Update is documentation of the plan that 
was presented and discussed at the Company's February 29, 2008, IRP public input meeting. 
Copies of the report are available electronically and will be posted on PacifiCorp’s website, at 
www.pacificorp.com. The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to 
mlivingston@utah.gov. The Company’s 2007 IRP was filed with the Utah Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) on May 30, 2007. 
 
The 2007 IRP Update is submitted to the Commission pursuant to the IRP guidelines issued in 
Order No. 90-2035-01. The Company requests that the next IRP be filed March 31, 2009 and 
that the filing date be permanently modified to March 31 of each odd-numbered year.   
 
The 2007 IRP Update is being submitted for informational purposes only. Since the Company 
expects to file its next IRP in March 2009, it does not request acknowledgment of its 2007 IRP 
Update.   
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this filing 
be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):   datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By Fax:     (503) 813-6060 
 
 

http://www.pacificorp.com/
mailto:mlivingston@utah.gov
mailto:datarequest@pacificorp.com


By regular mail:    Data Request Response Center 
      PacifiCorp 
      825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
      Portland, OR 97232 
 
If there are informal inquiries concerning the filing, please contact Pete Warnken, Manager 
Integrated Resource Planning at (503) 813-5518 or Dave Taylor, Utah Regulatory Affairs 
Manager at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 07-2035-01 (w/enclosures) 
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